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From: pragada@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 8:15 AM
To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com;

jstairs@pahousegop.com; jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com;
crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@pasen.gov; andydinniman@pasenate.com

Dear Mr. Buckheit, and other involved parties,
| am writing to express my opposition fo the GCAs.

| am opposed because we already test our students in math, reading and science through the state PSSA exams. The
implementation of GCA's will only serve to double test our already over-tested students. The students in our district are
already reaching proficiency in reading, math, and science either through the PSSA exams or through a comprehensive,
local assessment. By adding this additional testing you are also taking away valuable class time that will have to be
diverted to prepare students to take these additional tests.

| invite you to spend a month of your time as a student in our school district and take their already required testing. Or
spend a month of your time as a classroom teacher who has to forgo educating our children to prep them for these high
stakes tests.

Most sincerely (but also disappointed),
Jessica E Pragada

Tredyffrin/Easttown resident
484-367-7398




